Juanita G. Josel Prime Timers 6709 Hansa Loop Austin, TX 78739

March 12, 2015

Mr. Tom Griffith Austin Banjo Club 6105 Mesa Drive Austin, TX 78731-3738

Dear Tom,

Wow! What a fun afternoon! On behalf of the St. Catherine of Siena Prime Timers, I want to thank all the members of the Austin Banjo Club for a delightful event yesterday.

It was a truly enjoyable musical time. Such fun to hear and sing the old songs. It was amazing to me how many words I could remember to the choruses and sometimes the verses. Memory hasn't grown totally dim.

You were such a big hit! I've heard nothing but positive and enthusiastic comments about the group. You were the perfect combination of fun and entertainment. The feedback has been complimentary and such comments as "excellent", a totally enjoyable experience" capture the sentiments.

Thank you all for sharing your time, talent and enthusiasm with us. You'll be a tough act to follow!

Gratefully,

Juanita Josel

Chairman, Prime Timers